M4 CLIO AREA

Report for October 2024

October started our 24/25 Fiscal Year on a positive note. Our participation numbers are steady
and the general feeling at the Center is positive and inviting. We've seen several new
participants in our various events and have had some fantastic trips. We look forward to a
great year!

Thanks to your generosity, our roof is nearly complete (I'm assuming it will be 100% by the
time you read this) and it looks fantastic! The workers were very respectful of our people,
programming, and facility and were a pleasure to work with. Kudos to their team, and
kudos to you for selecting them.

The accordion walls have been ordered. The installation schedule and time-line has yet to
be determined. We are looking forward to getting new, functional walls in place.

A small group of seniors recently judged the Rotary’s Scarecrow Invasion. Amidst lots of
conversation (serious and light-hearted) we were able to score each entry and forward that
information on to the Rotary President. Admittedly, it was a challenge for some of our
judges to go up and down the bus steps 30 times so we could get up close to each entry, but
it was a pleasure to see all the holiday spirit displayed throughout the community.

Upcoming:

Events:

o Veteran’s Breakfast — November 8 at 9:30

o Euchre Tournament — November 9 at 2:00

o Thanks 4 Giving Volunteer Luncheon — November 12 at noon.
o Annual Christmas Recycle Sale — December 7 from 10:00 to 4:00
Trips:

o Bulk Foods Shopping — November 9

o Soaring Eagle Casino — November 13

o) Progressive Dinner — November 20

¢) Mystery Dinner — November 21



